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MINUTE FROM AREA MEETING PROPERTIES COMMITTEE TO AREA MEETING   Jan 2019

AMPC met on Monday, 4th January 2019, to review the annual inspection reports produced by the premises committees of our 5 Meeting Houses
Happily all reports had been circulated previously, the 5 Meetings were represented as follows:
Hertford   -   Ray Bomber
Hitchin   -  Adrian Goulding
Letchworth   -   Philip Croton
Stevenage    -   Steve Whiting
Welwyn Garden City   -  Zoe Hudson

The reports and the questioning revealed that all our Meeting Houses, (including the Wardens’ bungalows) are being attentively cared for, and there are no issues of immediate concern which are not in hand.
There are no capital works planned in the coming year which might make any demand on Area finances.
We were fortunate to hear an insider’s enthusiastic comments on the work of the Hoddesdon Meeting House work group.  
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